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Dear parents and carers,

Here is some more information about when we return in September. The first day the children return will
be Monday 6™ September. Hopefully this information will not change over the summer due to the

pandemic, but if it does | will let you know as soon as | do!

Timings of the school day:

School times will revert back to normal in September, subject to the pandemic restrictions continuing to

be lifted.

e School doors will open at 8:40am and school will begin at 8:45am for all classes.

e School will finish at 3:20pm except Nursery which will run to 3:30pm to allow children to have their
full 15 / 30 hours entitlement over the week.

Breakfast club will run as normal from 8:00am — 8:40am and will continue to be
completely free!

We will also be returning to offering playground bagels on a morning — these will be
available for free for children on the yard from 8:30am. These are kindly sponsored
by our partner — Magic Breakfast!

Key Dates:

One of the main bits of feedback from our parents’ survey was that you’d like more notice about
different events taking place in school. To help with this, we've included a key dates sheet for you. We
will do everything in our power not to change these dates so you can make plans around them.

We are hoping to run Christmas shows and events etc. as before the pandemic, with parents in
attendance. We have booked these in and will confirm with you nearer the time if these can go ahead.
We are really optimistic that they can!

Two-year-old provison:

Remember that from September we will have a two-year-old Nursery provision on site! Mrs Gorman
and our new staff members Kelly and Amanda are busy getting the area ready for the first children in
September but we still have spaces available! Give the office a ring on 01642 677968 if you have a
child who is two, or coming up two, are you’re interested in a place!



Uniform:

Just remember that we are going back to a full uniform requirement in September. Please see the letter

we sent out a few weeks ago. This is also available on our website - www.hardwickgreenacademy.org —
for you to check.

And finally...

Just to say thank you so much for your support over this year! It has been an extraordinary year in
many ways. This time last year | hoped we would have a normal, quiet year! How wrong | was! Here'’s
hoping for a return to normality next year...

Have a fantastic summer holiday and stay safe!

Best wishes,

Chris Story

Principal
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